
                               

 

Dear CTK family, 

Last Friday evening was a classic!  The CTK Fish Fry was busy from start to finish.  The ticket line was literally 

out the door with people from the neighborhood as well as longtime and new parishioners, and the young 

and old.  Everyone was enjoying the food, the fellowship and the fun atmosphere.  Be sure to join us for our 

March 22 Fish Fry as well. 

This past Monday we hosted the first of our four part Mission Mondays program to positive reviews.  I 

would encourage you to make time for this coming Monday here at CTK as well as the final two Mondays 

that will be held at St Joseph parish.   

There is a wonderful, free concert that the University City Symphony will be presenting at St Rita Church this 

Sunday.  Check out the flyer elsewhere in this letter. 

I wish to remind you that we are offering additional times for Reconciliation on Wednesday evenings from 6 

pm – 6:30pm.  The Wednesday evening Mass is also a great opportunity for making a little extra time with 

the Lord in this Lenten season. 

Everyone can’t do everything; everyone can do something to make Lent a personal spiritual experience.  

Don’t shortchange this season of spiritual renewal.  

May Christ the King reign in our lives. 

Msgr Mike 

 

 

 

March 1, 2024 



    

                        

 



And in Other Parish News…… 

   

 
 
 
➢ STATIONS OF THE CROSS 

The faculty and students of Christ the King School invite you to walk the Way of the Cross with them. 
Stations of the Cross will take place in Church on Friday, March 8 at 1:00 p.m., and March 22 at 1:00 
p.m.  Stations of the Cross with the parish will take place on Good Friday, March 29 at 3:00 p.m.  This 
time of prayer and contemplation on the Passion of Christ helps faithful Christians make a spiritual 
pilgrimage.  Also, all are invited to pray the Stations of the Cross every Friday of Lent at 3:00 at St Rita 
Church. 

 
➢ DIAPER DRIVE -- During the weekends of March 9-10 through Sunday, March 17, the Christ the King 

Respect Life Committee and the Permanent Deacons, will be collecting diapers for infants, toddlers and 

adults as part of our second annual Baby Shower to support the Good Shepherd Home.  The Good 

Shepherd Home offers residential services and support for young mothers. Last year we collected over 

2,800 for those in need and we’d like to exceed that total this year. We would ask that you please 

consider placing the purchasing of infant, toddler or adult diapers on your shopping list and bring them 

to the church vestibule during the week or on the weekend. They will be included in our Baby Shower 

celebration on March 17th!  We ask you to pray for the success of this project and to please be as 

generous as possible. 

 

➢ Pot Luck Dinner – St. Joseph, Clayton 
Please join us for a Pot Luck Dinner, Soup and Salad, Tuesday, March 19th (Feast of Saint Joseph) from 
6:00 pm till 8:00 pm in the Parish Hall.  
Please let Karen Bencke, (314) 726-1221 parishoffice@stjosephclayton.org know that you will be 
bringing either Soup, Salad, or Desert.  We are in need of help with setting up at 5:00 pm and cleaning 
up, please contact Deacon John at johnstoverink@archstl.org. 

 
➢ Parishioner and Chaminade College Preparatory School teacher Dr. Robert Barnidge is offering a 

summer Model United Nations Camp at Chaminade June 17-20 and a Model National Security Council 
Camp at Chaminade June 24-27.  It is open to boys and girls from grades 6-12, and one need not be a 
student at Chaminade to participate.  For more information, visit chaminade-stl.org. 
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Below are the items that our SVdP Food Pantry is running low on... 

 

• Pasta sauce 

• Jelly 

• Flour 

• Sugar 

• Elbow macaroni or penne pasta (we are overstocked on spaghetti and long noodles!) 

• Toilet paper 

• Paper towels 

• Deodorant 

• Pads/tampons 

• bags (running low on paper and plastic bags) 

 

We do NOT need soups and other canned goods. 

 

 

 

 

Next Christ the King Fish Fry 
Friday, March 22 — 4:30-8:00 pm 

Please invite your friends and neighbors to join this great 
community event – all are welcome! 

Reach out to Carissa Minder, Katie West or Kirk Wonio  
on how you can help. 

 
 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 


